

Dear Campus Community,

Throughout this challenging time, Counseling Services continues to provide ongoing supportive outreach and remote counseling sessions to Woodbury students via Ring Central virtual face to face sessions.

Counseling Staff continue to receive new student referrals and encourage faculty, staff, and students to refer to counseling services in the way you normally would; including through Starfish, CARE team, or direct e-mail to Ruth.Burgher-Gibore@woodbury.edu.

With the entire world impacted by this unprecedented experience, we are in this together and want you to know we are here for you!

Thanks! Ruth Burgher-Gibore Director, Counseling Services

